
 

 
Clergy 
 

Rev. Mark S. Suslenko, Pastor 

William G. Dziatko, Deacon  

Stephen L. Weaver, Deacon  

Weekend Masses  
All Masses are celebrated at  

St. Paul Church 
 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday:  8:00 a.m. 
Sunday:  9:30 a.m. 
Sunday:           11:15 a.m. 
 

No registration is required - 
seating is available on a first-
come, first-seated basis, up to 
100 people. Standard social 
distancing protocols will be in 
place.  

Daily Mass  
Daily Mass is held at 7:30 a.m. 
every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday at  
St. Paul Church.  

Sacrament of  
Reconciliation 

Confessions are held each  
Saturday at 2:30 p.m. at the  
St. Paul Church Gazebo. In the 
event of inclement weather, 
please see the usher at the main 
door of the church for instructions. 

Live streaming of all 

weekend Masses  
from St. Paul Church takes place 
each Sat. at 4 p.m., and each  
Sun. at 8 a.m., 9:30 a.m., and 
11:15 a.m. Please visit our  
Facebook page, YouTube 
channel or the parish website to 
worship remotely.   
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August 23, 2020 

“Take care of your body as if you were going to live forever; and 

take care of your soul as if you were going to die tomorrow.” 
 

~ Saint Augustine of Hippo ~ 



 

Collections and  
Parish Finances 

    We are grateful for your generous  
support of our Sacrificial Giving Program.   

Report for the week of  8/16/2020: 
 

 Weekly collection:   $   7,810.00 
 Online Giving: $   4,932.00 
 Total:                        $ 12,742.00 

 

Annual Chancery Assessment for 2020: $80,115.00  
 

For a more detailed report please visit our website under 
the ABOUT tab. The monthly accountability reports can be 
found in the Financial Accountability folder.  
 

Check donations should be payable to: Saints Isidore and 
Maria.  For online giving, go to our website and click on 
the DONATE tab. Thank you. 

Come and worship!  
No Registration Required! 
 

Attending weekend Masses.at SS. Isidore and Maria 
Parish requires no pre-registration. Seating will be 
available on a first-come, first-seated basis, up to 100 
people. Standard social distancing protocols remain in 
place, and Communion will still be available at the 
conclusion of every Mass. Live-streaming of week-
end Masses will also continue.  

 OUR PARISH COMMUNITY                     ALL ARE WELCOME! 

Register Now 
for  
Faith Formation! 
 
As summer winds 
down, just a quick  
reminder that registra-
tion for faith formation   

at SS. Isidore and Maria Parish is more than halfway over.  
It will continue through August 31st.  Registration is extra-
simple this year: for Grades 1-8, just choose between two 
online programs; for Confirmation, just choose between two 
Sunday class times. For more information or to register 
now, visit: https://bit.ly/3f3JedO 
 
As always, please contact us at: faithformation@isidoreand 
maria.org or 860-633-9419 if you have questions. We are 
grateful for your commitment to your child’s faith formation. 

Meet  

Tammy S. Hewitt: 
Parish Director of  

Evangelization and  

Discipleship 
 

We are excited to announce a 
new member of our parish 
team. 
 

Tammy S. Hewitt has joined 
the staff of SS. Isidore and  
Maria Parish as the Director of 
Evangelization and Discipleship. 

 

Tammy is a lifelong Catholic and comes to us with over 
five years of experience in parish ministry, primarily in 
adult faith formation and as a Pastoral Associate. 
 
In addition to earning a Master’s Degree in Business  
Administration, she is also a graduate of the Archdiocese 
of Hartford’s Leadership Formation Program (formerly the 
Lay Ministry Program) and has earned a Certificate in 
Spirituality from the Boston College School of Theology 
and Ministry Crossroads Program. 
 
Learn more about Tammy on our website: 
https://bit.ly/3kUxfU0  

Serving Parishioners  
Remotely 
 

The SS. Isidore and Maria Parish offices 
at St. Paul Church - including the Faith 
Formation office - remain closed to the 
public at this time. Please know that staff 

continue to meet your needs and answer your questions by 
phone or email on any parish matter. 
 
Though the process may look different, our long-time staff 
remain committed to helping you with all your parish-related 
related needs. Simply either email at: contact@isidoreand-
maria.org, or call 860-633-9419.   

SS. Isidore and Maria Parish 

sincerely thanks the  

sponsors whose  

generosity makes  

our bulletin possible. 

Our Sponsor Spotlight this week is:   

The Lombardo Insurance Agency 

Tammy S. Hewittt 


